Mr. Roscoe R. Robinson Medical Center Worth 501 Jackson Blvd. Vanderbilt University Nashville, TN 37205

Dear Dr. Robinson,

After our visit to Vanderbilt University, we are, my wife and I, back in the island of Menorca, remembering your nice reception in Nashville.

In our short conversation in the University, I told to you about our new product Inmuferon. You asked me information about it which you will find in a separated envelop incluiding some samples of such product.

If your interest increases after the letter and the tasting, please let me know and we will send others samples you may wish.

Thank you again and to the Chancellor.

I remain cordialy yours,

